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1.  Twyford OBJECTION TO TRANSFER OF PREMISES LICENCE
LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE DECISION

Decision

Following consideration of the application and the relevant 
representations given verbally at the meeting and in writing, the Sub-
Committee decided to allow the transfer of licence to Harun Miah 
because there was no evidence brought against him and this was not 
contested by the Home Office Officer.  The decision was not unanimous. 

The Sub-Committee raised grave concerns over the lack of supervision 
and the history of illegal work at the premises.

Conditions

The Sub-Committee wished to encourage the responsible authorities to 
continue to monitor the premises and the licence holder to ensure no 
illegal working takes place in the future. 


